
CLAYTON HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY  
Notice in lieu of the Annual General Meeting for 2020 

 
In view of the current covid-19 epidemic and the restrictions on movement and meetings of people in 
Clayton – the Chairman, Mrs Jennifer Andrew, with the support of the Secretary, Miss Sheila Patchett, and 
the Treasurer, Mrs Helen Simpson, has determined that: 
 

1 There shall be no Annual General Meeting held in 2020. 

2 All Officers, being willing, shall remain in office until the Annual General Meeting for 2021. 

3 The accounts for the year ended 30 September 2020 presented by the Treasurer, showing a loss for 
the year of £3.80, be approved. 

4 All subscriptions paid during the year ended 30 September 2020 shall be carried forward so as to be 
extended for one year. 

5 As covid-19 restrictions are reduced or removed – or as the discovery and distribution of an 
effective vaccine allows – subject to appropriate levels of safety: 

a.  the 2021 Show shall be held on Saturday 28 August 2021 – being the Bank Holiday 
Weekend, 

b. all the Classes, Rules, Regulations and Notes for the 2021 Show shall be the same as those 
previously determined for the 2020 Show which was not held, 

c. Officers of the Society shall arrange such talks and events as they consider are of interest to 
the Society’s members. 


